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Greetings from our Co-Founder  
 

September 2021 was our last newsletter. However, in March 2022, we emailed a memo on 

letterhead to members and mailed the memo to 19 AICs with updated information. 

At this time, our newsletters will be emailed to members and mailed to AICs that have donated to 

our organization. Funding is limited so we cannot print, stamp, and mail our newsletters like we 

use to. Any donation from an AIC will put them on our mailing list to receive our newsletters or 

you can send us a self-addressed/stamped envelope. 

AICs - if you are receiving this newsletter, please ask if you can post it on your unit’s bulletin 

board. We send them to DOC but they will only post in the law libraries.  

If there is any article or information you or your loved one would like to see in our newsletters, 

please let us know. 

TDNFTC needs volunteers 
 

Our team has worked hard to revamp TDNFTC these past few months. We now have titles and 

groups under each title: operations, legal, communications, and financial.  

 
 

We have several open positions.  
If you or someone you know would like to get involved, please contact us. We meet on the first 

Wednesday of every month via Zoom between 6:30-7:30pm PT. Each group also meets during the 

month to work on designated projects. These groups then report back at our monthly business 

meeting. At this time, we are in need of the following positions: 

 Financial Director 

 Marketing Associate 

 Manager of Safety and Risk Operations 

 Program Coordinator 

 

If you are interested in joining us but don't see a position listed above that fits your skills, please let 

us know and we will create a position for you.   
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AIC = Adult in Custody                              

(no longer "inmates") 

M11 = Measure 11, Oregon’s Mandatory 
Minimum 

Contact us: 
reformm11@gmail.com 
 

Donations:  
Make checks available to 
TDNFTC and mail to our PO 
Box address above. 
 

GoFundMe page: 
https://gf.me/u/yiki2i 
reformm11@gmail.com 

PayPal account: 
reformm11@gmail.com 
 

Venmo account: 
reformm11@gmail.com 
 

Facebook account: 
https://www.facebook.com/
ReformMeasure11TimeDoes
NotFitTheCrime  
 

mailto:reformm11@gmail.com
https://gf.me/u/yiki2i
mailto:reformm11@gmail.com
mailto:reformm11@gmail.com
mailto:reformm11@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/ReformMeasure11TimeDoesNotFitTheCrime
https://www.facebook.com/ReformMeasure11TimeDoesNotFitTheCrime
https://www.facebook.com/ReformMeasure11TimeDoesNotFitTheCrime


2 | P a g e  
Written by Patty. Proofed by Emeri, Dominique, and Lynn 

TDNFTC NEWSLETTER  June 2022 

TDNFTC’s current projects 

TESTIMONIES – With teams forming and our website up and running, TDNFTC would like to add a page to our website with 

testimonies from current and former AICs. Either written or videoed, these would include information on what an AIC and their 

family/friends went through when they were charged with a Measure 11 conviction. In these testimonial videos AICs and their families can 

share the trials and tribulations they had to adapt to and the challenges they had to endure. We want to help educate our communities of 

what AICs and their families went through upon their release and what has helped them succeed versus what has not. If you would like to 

find out more information, know of someone who would be willing to be interviewed or would like to be interviewed yourself, please 

contact us. These testimonies would help us educate the public and would also mean a lot to others that are searching for information or 

just trying to succeed.  

2023 BILL – TDNFTC will be submitting a new bill with more guidelines to try and get it to the floor for vote. Our bill will be (again) for 

AICs to be able to earn good time (sentence reduction). We will modify it for First Time Offenders and make sure it is retroactive.  

SPONSORS – We are asking for companies and individuals to support TDNFTC by donating. Depending on the amount donated 

annually, you will achieve different levels: Gold (over $500), Silver ($250-$499), Bronze ($100-$249), or Family ($25-$99). Each level 

will be tax deductible. See our website for more information on these levels.  

Visitation 

Visitation is open and all visits must be scheduled via ICSolutions prior to arriving at the facility.  

All visitors must ensure they are on the AIC’s approved visitors list before scheduling an in-person 

visit. While the online system allows for scheduling regardless of visitor status, the visit will be 

denied at the institution if the visitor is not approved. Check with your incarcerated loved one to 

ensure your visiting status is up to date. You can email the visiting application form to the Visitor 

Services Unit or it fax to (503) 373-1173. You can also mail the form to Visiting Services Unit, 3723 

Fairview Industrial Dr. Suite 200, Salem, OR 97302. 

As a reminder, cloth masks and gaiters are approved face coverings; however, they must be double 

layered. Single layer gaiters may be worn as a face covering as long as they are folded over to create 

two layers of fabric over the nose and mouth. For visiting rules see, 

https://www.oregon.gov/doc/visiting/Pages/covid-visiting-rules.aspx. 

 

New website 

Check out our new website at 

www.reformm11.org. With the help 

of our great volunteers, it is now up 

and running. Find out about what 

we do, mission, goals, meet our 

staff, see past and current 

newsletters, donate and much more. 

 
https://www.reformm11.org/contact-us 

 

Donations 

If you are not available to volunteer and would like to support TDNFTC, please feel free to donate to 

keep us active. Your donation will go toward keeping our PO Box open, stamps, paper, ink, and 

research. Please go to our website and choose one of the options to donate. 

 

TDNFTC swag  

Order your swag (hoodie, t-shirt, 

sweatshirt) and wear it with pride - 

visitation!! 

#supportTDNFTC 

https://www.bonfire.com/tdnftc 

If this link does not work for you, copy and 

paste and it should work ok. 
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